
EVERSLEY PARISH COUNCIL 

 

INVITATION TO TENDER NOTICE 

Tender Ref. EPC/GPAM/18 

The Council invites tenders for a three-year Grounds Maintenance Contract 
commencing 1 April 2019. 

Tender documents are available, on request, from the Parish Clerk and on the 
parish council’s website.  

Completed tenders, together with associated documents, must be received in 
writing by noon on Friday 14th December 2018. Tenders received after this 
time and date will not be considered.  

Completed tenders should be addressed to the Parish Clerk at the following 
address: 

Mrs Julie Routley, Parish Clerk,  

Eversley Parish Council, 

 PO Box 1246,  

Yateley 

Hampshire GU47 7FR 

The envelope must be sealed and clearly labelled with the words: 
“Confidential Tender. Not to be opened until after noon of the 14 
December 2018 in the presence of two councillors”. Please contact the 
Clerk on 01252 876924 or by email at eversley.clerk@virginmedia.com for 
further information and/or to arrange a site visit. 

Issued 14th November 2018 J Routley, Clerk 


